
 

 

 

22nd September 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

I write three weeks into the new term which has started very well.  Our Year 7 have settled in 

quickly and the other year groups have returned and are back in to the rhythm of school and 

work.  We are having a focus on punctuality this year and entrance gates are being shut just after the 

8.25 a.m. bell to ensure staff and students can get to form rooms on time.  The 8.30 a.m. bell is to 

signal the start of Form Time.  Well done to all those who are in excellent habits regarding 

punctuality. 

 

Saturday 30th September 

A reminder that it is our Open Morning.  Thank you to all the students, who are supporting this 

event.  They are always our greatest ambassadors.  I also look forward to welcoming those of 

you, who have Year 6 children. 

 

Monday 2nd October 

This is an Inset day so no students will be on site. 

 

Tuesday 3rd October 

School as normal for all years, starting at 8.25 a.m. 

 

Catering 

As you will be aware, we have changed our catering provider.   Students now have a greater 

variety of meal options, rather than snacks, and these are prepared freshly on site each day. 

There have been some initial issues and concerns but we are working together to rectify them 

and we thank you for your understanding. 

 

Thank you for your support, as always. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

MR. W. THOMPSON 

Principal 


